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To all lembers of ARCIC

0 Groups or Individusls invited to contribute to the
nregarsfogx WOTrK

4th Fedruary 1974

As agreed at Canterbury, the Steering Comalttee has now
considered members' proposals for the next stage of ARCIC's
work, on Church and Authority, and the preparatory work
required for our next full meeting in Rome, August 27¢h -
Septenber S5th 1974,

Enclosed herewith are:

1, A list of subjects for inclusion in the study of
Church and Authority very tentatively arranged in order.

2. A Bibliography of papers, vooks, and articles relevant
to the work., Those that are unpublished and not previously
ecirculated will be sent out to mexmbers in due course,

3, 4 list of particular assignuments for groups or
individusls for 1974.

It is expected that, as at Gagzada, the task of the 1974
meeting will be to come to grips with particular issues =
“Koinonia and Ecclesiology" and "Infallibility and Papacy"
suggest themselves as the first to be considered - and also
to formulate a study plan for subsequent work.

It will also be useful to make sone assessaent of the
reactions to the Canterbury Statement on .lnisiry and
Ordination.

The Commission will also discuss the uses $+o which the
oor Christian Unity Award might be put. Any suggestions
you msy have about this would be welcomed.
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(The Revd.) COLIN DAVEY
Assistant Chaplain
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4th February 1974

Dear Dr. Smythe,

The Co=-Chzirmen of the Anglican/Roman Catholie

International Commission would be most grateful if
would contribute to the

ou
preparatg;y work for the Commission's next full meeting in

August/September this year.

The attached papers show the overall programes, g«r_icthini "
ub~Commission

which they invite you and Mgr. Purdy to convene a
to prepare & paper on

"4 'Hierarchy of Truthe' and the 'Anglican distinction
between fundamentals andnon-fundamentals'®

Please invite Pr. W. Ellos, S.J. of the Gregorian Univeraity
to collaborate with you in this work, and make your own
arrangements for the Rome Sib-Commission's operation,

t would be appreciated if your fipal paper could be
dupligated and seng out from the Unity Secretariat,

Perhops you could kindly let me know if this wiligbe

i . Lontributions-would-need-4o-
possible dietributd on--48-JudFum—ihBr

wne- 151k, - Lor-duplication-and-
J ioin 285 k-PibboN- SN oo~ 5id e~ o- ROR—FAIROY

they. e
o+ as;;;zgzld::::;oy-caa-be--=0§f°4ﬂ00d-*¥-‘°°h4“°'

~ ™
a Yo

I ‘
(/4.1', , -

-

(The Revd.) COLIN D.VEY
Assistant Chaplain.

The Revd. Dr. H.R. Smythe,




